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Andrea Sessler

From: Matt Faulkner <mfaulkner@galecommunities.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 8:14 AM

To: Andrea Sessler

Cc: Brandon Kalwei

Subject: 3014 NW Thoreau Pl.

***   This email is from an external source, use caution before clicking on links or opening attachments.   *** 

Good morning Andrea, 

 

I am emailing to explain the recent updated uploads to the portal for 3014 NW Thoreau Pl.  During excavation we 

determined the basement wall height along the rear wall line needed to be taller due to grade.  We stopped and 

updated the plans and plot plan to match what we were able to do in the field.  I also have the pier design 

uploaded.  We have stopped the project until we have city approvals on the new submittals thinking the is the proper 

procedures for the proposed changes.  Please let me know if you have any further questions. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

 

Matt Faulkner 

General Manager 
Gale Homes II Inc. 
400 SW Longview Blvd. Suite 109 
Lee's Summit, MO 64081 
816.215.7758 
816.761.4343 Fax 
mattfaulkner@galecommunities.com 

 

 

  


